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22nd September 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Our children will be attending the annual Harvest Service at All Saints Church next Friday, 29th 
September. We are asking if children could bring in donations next week of canned and dried food 
items. Every item brought into school will earn a house point for the house of the child who has brought 
it in and these will be added to the tubes at the front of the school. All of the items collected will then be 
distributed to those in need in Belton and the surrounding parishes. 
 
Unfortunately due to constraints of space parents are not able to attend the service but I would like to 
take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your generosity and continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

K Lee 
Head Teacher 
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